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August 28, 2020 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Welcome to the exciting Commodore Perry 2020-2021 school year!  This year will be an 
adventure in learning for all students and staff members!  Learning will be delivered through 
both remote and face-to-face options.  Our records show that you have chosen Face-to-Face 
learning for your student.  If this is NOT accurate, please contact the school at 724-253-3255 
as soon as possible to update your information.   
 
Students will begin school on Tuesday, September 8th.  As per mandates of both the PA 
Department of Health and the PA Department of Education, students will be required to wear 
a face-covering on the school bus and during the school day. The Commodore Perry School 
District is providing each student with a clear tote bag (placed on their chairs so that students 
don’t need to go to lockers), a clear water bottle (to fill at the water-filling station), and a 
medical-grade shield.  Students are not required to wear the shield if they prefer to wear a 
mask; however, they must have their faces covered.  Each item will be individually labeled 
with the students’ names.   The water bottle may be taken home to be hand-washed (please, 
no dishwasher), but the shield and clear tote bag will be left at school to ensure students 
have the items they need for the school day.   
 
Students must be wearing face-coverings in order to get on the bus in the morning, as well as 
after school.  If they are being transported by a family member, they must be wearing masks 
to enter the school.  We encourage parents to pack a few extra masks in their students’ 
backpacks. If you or a family member is transporting your child to or from school, specific 
instructions will be communicated soon. 
 
 
Yours in education 

 
 
 

Kim Zippie   Michelle Young   Dan Ledebur 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE COMMODORE PERRY SCHOOL DISTRICT, an Equal Opportunity Employer, does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national or 
ethnic origin, sex or disability in the administration of its educational programs and activities in accordance with applicable federal statutes 

and regulations. 


